Dear Parent/Carer,
Find out how to keep your child safe online.

The Online Safety Hub is now live! You can access it for free here:
https://southtyneside.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
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The Online Safety Hub is a brand-new online resource with lots of expert advice and
guidance to help you manage your child's safety online as a parent.
It includes information on the latest hot topics when it comes to keeping children safe, such
as how to manage your child's screen time, understand the latest gaming platforms, what
they mean for your child’s safety and lots more.
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